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11 April 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re:  Year 6 Sleepover! 
 
As you will be aware, SATs Week is fast approaching (week beginning 13th May) and the pupils are working 
extremely hard. We have one more run-through during the week beginning 15th April, by which time we will 
be well and truly ready for the real things. 
 
Thinking ahead, we are planning a Rewards Day for all of our Year 6 pupils on Friday 17th May. A series of 
free activities will take place throughout the school day with the option of finishing off with a Sleepover in 
the School Hall. It would be really helpful to know how many pupils intend to come to the Sleepover so that 
we can purchase refreshments etc. so I would appreciate it if you could sign up on Arbor (in Free Trips). 
 
On the day of the Sleepover, pupils are invited back into school at 7pm and will need to be collected by 
9.30am, at the latest, the following day. We will provide snacks and drinks for the evening (including pizza 
that they will have made during the day) as well as a light breakfast the next morning. 
 
Pupils will need to bring a sleeping bag/duvet, a camping mat, inflatable mattress, camp bed etc. – 
preferably something that they can put together/inflate themselves! If they wish, they can bring a change of 
clothes and some toiletries and will, of course, need sleepwear. 
 
Nearer to the time, I will ask about any medication that pupils may be required to take, although this would 
preferably be given before or after the Sleepover if possible. 
 
The Sleepover is not obligatory and will depend on good behaviour in the lead up to and during SATs. 
However, we hope that as many pupils as possible are able to participate and celebrate the end of a 
successful week. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher should you require any further information. 
 
 
Yours faithfully,     

 

Mrs. A Finch     
Year 6 Progress Leader    
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